
S H E F F I E L D    C I T Y     C O U N C I L 
 

Licensing Sub-Committee 
 

Meeting held 20 November 2012 
 
PRESENT: Councillors Clive Skelton (Deputy Chair), Ian Saunders and 

Stuart Wattam 
 

 
   

 
1.  
 

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 
 

1.1 An apology for absence was received from the Chair (Councillor John Robson). 
 
2.  
 

EXCLUSION OF PUBLIC AND PRESS 
 

2.1 RESOLVED: That the public and press be excluded from the meeting before 
discussion takes place on agenda item 4 on the grounds that, if the public and 
press were present during the transaction of such business, there would be a 
disclosure to them of exempt information as described in paragraphs 1 and 2 of 
Schedule 12A to the Local Government Act 1972, as amended. 

 
3.  
 

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 

3.1 There were no declarations of interest. 
 
4.  
 

LOCAL GOVERNMENT MISCELLANEOUS PROVISIONS ACT 1982 - STREET 
TRADING - CITY CENTRE SMALL TRADING STALLS 
 

4.1 The Chief Licensing Officer submitted to consider an application for a 
Street Trading Consent for a small trading stall in a specific location in 
the City Centre. 

  
4.2 RESOLVED: That consideration of the application (Ref – 87/12), be 

deferred to a date not exceeding 21 days from this date on the 
grounds that the applicant did not attend the meeting, and thereby 
give the applicant a further opportunity to attend and present his case. 

  
(At this stage in the proceedings, the public and press were re-admitted to the 
meeting.) 
 
5.  
 

LICENSING ACT 2003 - PARADISE, EFFINGHAM STREET, SHEFFIELD S4 
7YP 
 

5.1 The Chief Licensing Officer submitted a report to consider an application for a 
Premises Licence made under Section 17 of the Licensing Act 2003, in respect of 
the premises known as Paradise, Effingham Street, Sheffield, S4 7YP.  

  
5.2 Andy Ruston presented the report to the Sub-Committee and indicated that the 

applicants had supplied further plans in relation to the first floor of the premises, 
which had not been included in the original application and therefore, the 
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responsible authorities required time to inspect such plans. 
  
5.3 RESOLVED: That consideration of the application be deferred on the grounds that 

(a) the applicant did not attend the meeting and (b) the responsible authorities 
required time to inspect the plans in relation to the first floor of the premises, and 
arrangements be made for the application to be considered at the meeting of this 
Sub-Committee to be held on 6th December 2012. 

 


